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DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
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Capital Area, Dumaguete City
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March 17, 2017

TRAVEL ORDER
NO. 2019, 5. 2017 Fio g v
| C . 47.0595
TO : REYNALD C. DOTE - PDO 1 | 0 1'7 a
o b LalaRe 2010
OFFICE : SGOD, Division of Negros Orlental 8/ ‘
PURPOSE : To participate the GWAVE: Gender Watch Against Violence & Exploitation;

Echo and Assessment of the LAKBANA: Lalaking Nagpakabana - Responsive
Listening Sessions

DATE OF TRAVEL: MARCH 22,2017

1. You are hereby directed to participate the GWAVE: Gender Watch Against Violence &
Exploltation; Echo and Assessment of the LAKBANA: Lalaking Nagpakabana - Responsive
Listening Sessions

2. Travelling expenses shall be charged to Division MOOE subject to the usual accounting rules and
regulations.

3. For your information and guidance. LELANIE [I.CABRERA
A SSISTANT SCHQOLS BIVISION SUPERINTEND £

SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ, CESO V1
OIC-Office of the Assistant Regional Director
Concurrent Schools Division Superintendent
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March 16, 2017

Salustiano T. Jimenez

CESO Vi

OIC-Office of the Assistant Regional Director
Concurrent Schools Division Superintendent
DepEd, Negros Oriental Division

Dumaguete City ' :

J4t4: Rachel B. Picardal, Ed.D.
Chief Education Supervisor
School Governance and Operations Division

Dear Sir:
Greetings from GWAVE!

In an effort to reach out to male respondents of our Domestic Violence clients, GWAVE has trained a
group of men on Life Coaching and Responsive Listening. As a result of said series of trainings, a
volunteer group of men, from the academe, community and church, called LAKBANA (Lalaking
Nagpakabana) was organized - their aim is to make themselves available to listen to and interact
with male respondents of economic abuse complaints reported to GWAVE. Since the pilot of the
said project, there were already a number of men who were able to conduct responsive listening
sessions and with this, there is now a need for the sharing of their experience as life coach and the
assessment of the strategies implemented for said sessions.

In view of this, we would like to invite, Mr. Reynald -Dote, one of your Program Development
Officers, to attend the Echo and Assessment of the LAKBANA Responsive Listening Sessions on
March 22, 2017 from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm at the Little Children of the Philippines (LCP) , Daro,
Dumaguete City. As one of our trained Responsive Listeners, Mr. Dote’s inputs will prove beneficial
to the activity.

We hope for your positive response regarding this request. Thank you and we are looking forward to
our continued partnership in ending gender based violence.

Noted byy

ATTY.SHEENA A. ALESNA
GWAVE Executive Director



